UNION OF THE BALTIC CITIES
COMMISSION ON LOCAL SAFETY

SM.KI.080.7.CD.2013

Gdarisk; 7S April 2013

Dear UBC Friends,

We hereby, the Commission on Local Safety, would like to invite all members of the Union
of the Baltic Cities to our next meeting in Latvia.

The 57th meeting of Commission on Local Safety will take place in Jelgava on 13-14 of June
2013. The main topics that will be discussed are “Street violence — prevention” and potential
lead of Flagship Project within EUSBSR Priority Area Secure. During the planned meeting in
Jelgava participants will share experience and knowledge on topic focused on safety and
security for the citizens.

Detailed information (agenda, practical info, etc) is attached to this invitation. The contact
person from Jelgava to assist you with the organization is Dzintars Skuja, Deputy chief of the
Jelgava city Municipal Police (Dzintars.Skuja@policijajelgava.lv, ph. +371 29543538; +371
26018759) and Czeslaw Dwojak, secretary of the Commission (ubc@strazmiejska.eda.pl, ph.
+48 508 037 263).

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,

Commission on Local Safety
Chai

Le\s\ze Whalczak
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